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Mr. John R. Pike
Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P.O. Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Messrs. Pike and Howard:

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

March 29, 1979

It was good to hear from you, and I appreciate your taking
the time to let me know of your support for S.414.

As you know, this legislation was introduced February 9 and
was referred to the Senate Judiciary Committee. On March 16 the
Committee requested a report and comments from the Office of Management
and Budget.

Although I am not a member of the committee, I am glad to have
your views on this issue and will certainly keep them in mind when
this matter comes before the Senate for a vote.

Best wishes.

Wi 11 i am Proxmi re, U. S. S.

WP:bda


